Jacobs, Claire

From: Alison Sutton <eardislandclerk@gmail.com>

Sent: 09 January 2016 20:43

To: Howells, Mathew

Cc: Bush, Anthony

Subject: Consultation: Draft Herefordshire Local Transport Plan 2016-31
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Eardisland Parish Council wish to make the following points in response to the consultation.

It is noted in the strategy for Rural Areas that:
Accident investigation and prevention and minor safety improvements are highlighted activities and
The A4110 is part of the proposed Strategic Network of roads.

Given the ongoing and recent level of accidents at Lawton Cross and the high level of concern within
Eardisland and neighbouring parishes about this dangerous accident spot, Eardisland Parish Council
strongly suggest that action should be taken to improve road safety at this junction in line with the stated
activities in the draft strategy as above.

Thank you.

Alison Sutton
Eardisland Parish Clerk

7 John Davies Place

Westcroft

Leominster

HR6 8JD
I

eardislandclerk(@gmail.com




